Dear Bible Students,

Good morning. I hope this finds you well. 

As you may know from the community calendar and MyErickson, there is a Well-being Forum scheduled for 1 p.m. on Monday, 7/10/23, in Keystone Music Room that may be of interest to you and your friends—family too. This month’s forum happens to be led by me, representing Pastoral Ministries, and is titled “Living Well; Dying Well.”

See you there perhaps, but in all cases, have a wonder-ful day and week (as you read and reflect on the Lord’s Prayer (in Matthew and in Luke) as well as Matthew 20.1–16 and 25.31–46 (the handouts from the Gospel Synopsis).

In all cases, have a wonder-ful day and week.

Looking forward to seeing you Wednesday,
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